
Dear Globalite,

The coronavirus pandemic is a�ecting our families, economy, communities, and our way of 
life. 

Our hearts go out to those who have been a�ected by the virus, either directly or indirectly 
and we extend our best wishes for their full recovery. We are inspired by the sel�ess health-
care workers who are in the forefront working tirelessly to care for people in need. We are 
also concerned about the health and safety of our group’s employees, their families and 
communities and want to assure you that the Global family is with you!

The fear of the virus and as it continues to further is  raising ugliness in us. Our society is 
treating symptoms or positive test cases on COVID-19 as stigma. This is wrong. Anyone can 
test positive. 

Here is a set of rules we must ask friends and family members to follow.

In the unfortunate event you or any of your family members, neighbour or friend becomes a 
victim, we need to help them and not resist or condemn them.

Global Foundation and GTL management will provide answers to your questions and / or 
suggestions on medical help. Most of all we will be willing to be a friend of yours. Each one 
of us have an obligation to do so for those who need our help for testing,  physical isolation 
and treatment.

The rule book for is attached herewith.

Be rest assured our hand will always be there for anyone of you needing it. 

Stay socially connected with us, as you practice physical distance. As Malcolm X once said, 
“When ‘I’ is replaced by ‘we’ even illness becomes wellness.”

With Best Wishes,

Trustees   
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MAKING A BETTER WORLD


